The Lord’s Cupboard, Inc
7 South Main Street

Lead, SD 57754

City of Deadwood November 17, 2021

102 Sherman St

Deadwood, SD 57732

Dear Commissioners:

The Lord’s Cupboard is requesting the $2500 that was budgeted in the 2021 City budget.

Your support of this mission for your residents and the surrounding communities is appreciated.
We also thank you for continuing the recycling of aluminum cans for our benefit. ;

Thank you.

Sincerely \_%%/77 % %/
Sharon Nél;em M
Director

605-580-5137




